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Phoenix Onespeed featured two of our

deadly Recruits Aiden Nona (left -

kneeling) and Petrus Siwi (fluro hat)

won the mixed A-Grade Oztag grand

final. Both Aiden and Petrus originally

participated in our 'Taggin in the

Streets' program at Shang Park both

young persons showed interest in

Oztag. Parks to Clubs provided the

players the opportunity to play at a

club level and be mentored by players

such as former NQ Cowboys Player

Javid Bowen and Australian Indigenous

Players Darren Cobb and Evie Evernden.

Cairns Safer Streets member Andrew Jamieson efforts for

going above and beyond were recently acknowledged.

Andrew was the 2020 receipt of the Recognition of

Excellence Award for ‘Customers First’. This was an

outstanding achievement, was no mean-feat being a state

award. Cairns Safer Streets team where all on hand for the

presentation, in which Andrew was presented this

prestigious Award from Acting Director-General Andrew Sly.

Keep up the great work.
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GROUP REHEARSAL 

JUTE’s Lullaby final rehearsal was held for the official

performance on the 8th September  at Bulmba-Ja Indigenous

Arts Centre. The production combined three culturally diverse

stories, that are recited or sung to their children by

parents/grandparents  and will be performed in  3 languages. 

Participants developed performance skills in movement art and 

 had the opportunity to listen and learn the words used for 

 babies/children of each other’s culture.  

The participants represented 7 diverse cultural groups including 

those from the JUTE ensemble.


